

November 20, 2023

Mr. Mark Smolinski Red Run Golf Club 2036 Rochester Rd Royal Oak, MI 48073

Dear Mark, Board of Directors & Eagles for Children Committee:

The Inclusively Fit Foundation wants to formally thank Red Run Golf Club for its generous donation of \$3,000.00 through the Eagles for Children program.

Inclusively Fit operates a fitness center in Sterling Heights that specializes in one-on-one adaptive fitness training for individuals with Special Needs of all ages and disabilities. As one of your Eagles for Children recipient nonprofits, I invite you and your members to visit our website at <a href="https://www.inclusivelyfit.org">www.inclusivelyfit.org</a> to learn more about the work we do.

Your financial assistance will help make it possible for us to continue to support affordable fitness, exercise, social development, and mentoring programs to individuals with Special Needs and their families. It will also help us to continue providing financial assistance to qualifying families through the Inclusively Fit Scholarship Program. As you probably know, special needs families often struggle with costly therapies and programs. We believe one-on-one adaptive fitness should be available to everyone and with your support we are able to help make that become a reality for this underserved and often overlooked population.

On behalf of our Board and staff, thank you for your donation, and for supporting these special individuals and their families. We look forward to applying to Red Run again next year. The Eagles for Children program is first class.

Sincerely,

Greg Ralko Chairman, Inclusively Fit Foundation